
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Library Change and Book Sale 
6th June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Library Change: Over the half-term, we updated the library with high-quality, modern books 
and a new, more engaging layout. Please can I have your support in ensuring the books that 
your children bring home are kept in good condition and returned when finished. We will follow 
this structure: 
 

• Your child should change their book once they have finished it, during their 30 minutes 
weekly library time.  

• For longer chapter books, your child can hold the book for a maximum of 1 month.  

• If any book is not returned after 1 month, a letter will be sent to you requesting it is 
returned.  

• After 1 week of the letter, you will receive a second letter requesting payment for the 
price of the book.  

 
Thank you for your co-operation in this.   
 
Book Sale: Every day after school next week (Monday 10th - Friday 15th June) we will be selling 
reading books for £1 outside the school reception. We will only accept cash. All proceeds will go 
to buying new books for the school. 
 
Lastly, I want to say thank you for all of your support in encouraging our children to love 
reading and making it part of their daily routine. Thank you to all those that attended the book 
fair before half-term.  
 
Thank you.  
  
Mr Pollock 
Reading Lead 
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